
 
On Mon, Mar 20, 2017 at 3:13 PM, Lisa Kern Griffin <griffin@ > wrote:

Hi Richard.  Our current thinking is that we would be delighted to have you as the concluding speaker 
for our faculty-wide series on Law and the Conditions for Democracy. This would maximize the 
number of law faculty who could attend your talk and engage with your work.  We would like to 
invite you to come back to Durham on a Friday in late October/November.  Are there any openings 
on your calendar?  October 27? November 3? November 10?
 
Many thanks,
Lisa
 
Lisa Kern Griffin
Professor of Law
Duke University School of Law
210 Science Drive, Box 90360
Durham, NC 27708-0360

griffin@
 
 
From: Richard Painter <rpainter@ >
Date: Saturday, March 18, 2017 at 6:40 PM

To: Lisa Kern Griffin <griffin@ >
Subject: Re: Your upcoming visit to Duke
 
Yes I should have some time over the summer 
 
And slso Friday morning if you want

On Saturday, March 18, 2017, Lisa Kern Griffin <griffin@ > wrote:
Congress takes precedence!  Any chance you would like to do a summer workshop at the law 
school?  We have regular Wednesday workshops throughout the summer. We ordinarily reserve 
them for internal speakers, but there is high interest in your work, and it also intersects with our 
own faculty project we’ve been calling “Law and the Conditions for Democracy.” 
 
I will also ask around to see if enough colleagues are free on Friday morning who might be able to 
organize a breakfast or coffee. 
 
Our thanks again,
Lisa
 
 
 
Lisa Kern Griffin
Professor of Law
Duke University School of Law
210 Science Drive, Box 90360
Durham, NC 27708-0360

griffin@
 
 

From: Richard Painter <rpainter@ >
Date: Saturday, March 18, 2017 at 5:59 PM
To: Lisa Kern Griffin <griffin@ >
Subject: Re: Your upcoming visit to Duke
 




